
From: Michael Rizzo [mailto:mrizzo@asu.asn.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 4 May 2016 1:56 PM 
To: Chambers - Johns C 

Subject: Local Government Industry Award 2010; AM2014/234 

 
Dear Commissioner, consistent with your Directions issued on the 28 April 2016 regarding this 
Award, the ASU advises that the Amended Exposure Draft does accord with the agreement reached 
in Conference on the 27 April 2016. However we do note that in Clause 14.2 of the Draft(Payment 
for Overtime) it does not replicate clause 24.2(c) of the current award. 
 
Furthermore,, we do not make any submissions in reply made by AIG about clauses 8.1(a) and (c), 
because we have not seen any further submissions on these clauses by the AIG. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries. Cheers, Michael. 
 
Regards 
Michael Rizzo 
National Industrial Officer 
 
Australian Services Union - National Office Ground Floor, 116 Queensberry Street, Carlton South 
 
Tel (03) 9342 1440 
Fax (03) 9342 1499 
Mobile: 0418 513 843 
www.asu.asn.au 
  
P  Think green before you print. 
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